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8th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We at Woodthorne join the nation in mourning the death of Queen Elizabeth II.  We offer 
our heartfelt thanks for the lifetime of service she provided to the nation and beyond.  As a 
mark of respect and a celebration of her life, we will be holding an assembly tomorrow 
morning for the children.  We will of course conduct this with care, support and sensitivity. 
 
As always, we will be guided by our children and families to offer any support where needed.  
This is a milestone in the lives of our children and one they will remember as they grow older 
and possibly even talk to their children about.  Our children may forget us but they will never 
forget how we made them feel and so we will endeavour to mark this occasion with 
compassion and respect. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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